THE NATIONAL GAS COMPANY
OF TRINIDAD AND TOBAGO LIMITED

www.ngc.co.tt

Attention

Residents of Diamond Vale, Motorists and General Public

The National Gas Company of Trinidad and Tobago Limited (NGC) advises that it will continue
inspection of and repairs on its six-inch (6”) diameter natural gas pipeline, located in the vicinity of
the southbound lane of the Diego Martin Highway.

These inspection and repair works are necessary to ensure and restore the integrity of the pipeline
in accordance with the required codes and standards, as part of the Company's risk and safety
management strategy for gas pipelines.

Continuation of Works
From: Friday 10th May 2024, 7:00 a.m.

To: Sunday 12th May 2024 at 12:00 Midnight

These activities may produce a residual odour that is harmless to the public.
Traffic management will be facilitated by the Trinidad and Tobago Police Service.
NGC wishes to assure you that all works will be conducted with public safety as its highest priority.

All activities will be conducted in accordance with NGC’s Environment, Safety and Security
Policies and Procedures, applicable codes and standards.

Should you have any concerns, please contact:
NGC’s Control Room at 800-4GAS (4427).

Orinoco Drive, Point Lisas Industrial Estate, Couva
Republic of Trinidad and Tobago, West Indies

P.O. Box 1127, Port of Spain

Tel: (868) 636-4662/4680

Fax: (868) 679-2384

Email: info@ngc.co.tt
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